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Freedom of Information request reference number: 6478.1 
 
Date of response: 5 May 2022 
 
Request: 
 
I am writing to request information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. In order to assist you with this request, I am outlining my query as 
specifically as possible below. 
 

1. The number of fires that have started accidentally in Pinner, Stanmore and Northwood, between January 2020 and April 1 2022 broken 
down by area. 
 

2. The number of fires that have been declared as arson in Pinner, Stanmore and Northwood between January 2020 and April 1 2022 broken 
down by area. 

 
3. The number of fires where the results of the investigation were inconclusive in Pinner, Stanmore and Northwood between January 2020 

and April 1 2022 broken down by area 
 
 

Response: 
Our data team have extracted the requested data and it is presented in the table below. This shows the number of fires recorded as accidental, 
deliberate (arson) and inconclusive, in Pinner, Stanmore and Northwood. The data covers the period January 2020 to 1st April 2022.   
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I hope you find this information of use. If you have any further questions please contact InformationAccess@london-fire.gov.uk. 
 
We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information about this process please see the guidance we 
publish about making a request on our website: https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/ 
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